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THE CITY OF REIDSVILLE WILL BE CONDUCTING A PUBLIC HEARING ON THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 5**, 2019. THE LOCATION OF THIS MEETING WILL BE AT 130 SOUTH MAIN STREET IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBERS AT 10AM AND 3PM.  THE PURPOSE OF THIS MEETING WILL BE TO DISCUSS THE 2019 MILLAGE RATE.
AGENDA:  
WELCOME OF GUEST, PRAYER, PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 
1. PUBLIC COMMENT: This is the time set aside during our regularly scheduled meeting for our citizens to comment on matters. We welcome and appreciate your comments.  Our purpose is to listen to what you tell us, and we will certainly take any comments under consideration.  Please be advised that replies may not be made immediately to your statements.  Comments are limited to 10(ten) minutes per person, and order must be maintained.  
 
2. DISCUSSION  





**IN THE EVENT CITY HALL IS CLOSED DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER/STATE OF EMERGENCY THE HEARING WILL TAKE PLACE FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 6, 2019 AT 10AM AND 3PM**
 

